
 

 

THANK YOU 

As we finish the end of the academic year, we wanted to say a big thank you to everyone 

who has supported the PSA this term.   

Money raised 

 Summer fair – This raised a whopping £5230.  As well as boosting the PSA fund 

considerably we hope you will agree it was an enjoyable night for the school 

community.   

 Break the rules days – This raised a combined total of £830 between both 

schools, we hope your children enjoyed rebelling for the day! 

 Uniform swap – Along with the tuck shop, donations were £256.  We hope this 

was useful to you in both donating and collecting uniform. We will be running 

another swap in early 2024 so please keep hold of any spare uniform for the 

next event. 

 50/50 club – This continues to bring in around £125 profit per month (details of 

how to join are below).    

Money spent 

In the infant school the money raised has been spent on forest school resources, 

playground markings (to be started over the summer), ice cream treat at the Coronation 

party and year 2 leavers disco and leaving presents.   

In the junior school the money raised has been spent on house point treat days (including 

pizza lunch, bouncy castle hire and water balloons), a contribution towards year 6 leavers 

presents and a breakfast for them in SATS week, indoor plants for next term, ice cream 

treat at the Coronation party and year 3 First Holy Communion party, additional staging 

for the hall and new seating for the prayer room.    

I am sure you will appreciate that the above have all enriched your children’s school 

experience.   It would not be possible without your generous participation in events and 

contributions, and so thank you to all our lovely parents and carers for this.   We look 

forward to your help at events next term! 
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We would also like to thank the wonderful Headteachers and staff at both schools for their 

help in planning and running events, collecting donations, counting money etc.  A lot goes 

on behind the scenes on top of their day jobs for which we are very grateful! 

For those parents and carers who are leaving school this year, we wish you and your 

children well, and thank you for all your support over the years.   

We hope you all have a lovely summer break.  We will update you with events planned for 

the next term in September.  Any queries in the meantime please email us at 

psa.ccijs@gmail.com * 

Thank you, 

Grace and Laura 

 *Please ensure that this email address is not used to communicate anything relating to 

your child’s education and is used solely for PSA purposes.   

 

JOIN OUR CLUB 

THE 50:50 Club is Cheadle Catholic PSA’s half termly prize draw, which gives you a chance 
to win cash prizes while raising much-needed funds.    

Parents, family, teachers and support staff donate £1 a week and proceeds are split 50:50 
between the fundraising and prizes pots.  

There is no limit to the number of people who can take part.  The more who play, the 
bigger the prize fund and the more money raised to support our children’s education.  

If you want to take part and support the PSA, you can sign up now. It’s simple and can all 
be done online.  

Simply set up a monthly standing order for £4.33*, using 5050 and your surname as a 
reference, to go to:  

Account number: 00978912 Sort code: 30-98-12  

Email psa.ccijs@gmail.com with your full name, telephone number and the class of the 
child you are connected to, so we can ensure any winnings get back to you.  

*(£1 per week x 52 weeks / 12 months = £4.33 per month which will be taken by standing 
order)  
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